
The ECHO ministry’s mission is to help keep students

connected with their church home. Trying to keep college

students connected to the Church while they are away at

school is a challenging task which requires love, prayer,

team work, and consistency. Care packages and gift

cards are sent several times a year along with notes or

emails to let students know that we are praying for them

and supporting them through the college transition.  


